
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The first week back has flown by and the children are enjoying settling back in to routines and playing with their friends. 

 

The Explorers are enjoying their new topic all about
-They started their new class book this week too. 
The children made their own very cool Pet potatoes 
week, based on their boom "Pet Potato'. Take a 
look at the photographs, they're so creative. 

 

 

Key stage 2 are also straight back into loving their learning. Their topic is 'Emperors 
& Empires'. 

The children also enjoyed their first swimming session. They always enjoy their weekly sessions, 
using the outdoor pool at St Martin and St Marys. 

 

Today we celebrated 
Mary, the Saint of the  

Mater Christi Trust, our  
Academy. 

 

 
 

Next week is a busy one. On Monday afternoon the year 6 children are visiting Windermere fire station 
for Junior Citizen week. They will be joining other local year 6's. 

 

On Tuesday Key Stage 2 are at Forest Schools and the Explores are there on Thursday. On both days 
children will need dropping off at the forest as normal, before walking from St Catherine’s Wood to 
Common Farm. These sessions will be really hands on and I am sure the children will all enjoy them-
selves. Thank you to Ro for organising these and sourcing the funding for these farm sessions. We are 
really looking forward to them. 

 

Please keep an eye on key events on DOJOs, as we have lots going on. 

 

Thank you for your patience this week whilst we move across to out new meal ordering system. 

The children are loving the new menus and the exciting new meal choices, there are lots of clean 
plates.... 

 

Massive thanks to the PFA who have started selling ice creams after school on a Friday to raise funds 
for school. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

 
Lucy Bone 
Head teacher 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Mon 22nd April—Mini Police Session  
Mon 22nd April—Y6 Junior Citizens 
Tues 23rd April—KS2 Forest School 
Thurs 25th April—KS1 Forest School 

Fri 26th April—KS2 Swimming 
Tues 30th April—KS2 Forest School 

Fri 3rd May—KS2 Swimming 
Mon 6th May—School CLOSED Bank Holiday 

Friday 19th April 2024 Scan the QR code to get to 

our website. 

Celebration of Mary 


